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November 16, 2015 
Circular N° SBP-DPC-LSN-0184-2015 
 
 
 
General Manager  
 
 

Subject:  Financial Statements  
 
Dear General Manager 
 
Based on the requirements of Law 23, Article 20, Paragraph 4, we are enclosing the digital file (an 
Excel table) which we wish you to use to send us, no later than 31 March 2015, the financial 
information related to your Financial Statements and Comprehensive Income Statements for 2014 and 
2015. 
 
Beginning next year, you should send the Superintendency the Interim Financial Statements quarterly 
and the Audited Financial Statements annually. 
 
We would greatly appreciate your providing the necessary instructions to your staff for compliance with 
the provisions of this circular 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Ricardo G. Fernández D. 
Superintendent 
 
/mddec. 
 
Encl: a/s 
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